

AREYOU INTERESTED IN EARNING YOUR GED?

Palmdale School District is offering virtual GED classes to obtain your high school diploma from the United States.

You will be required to have your own internet and computer access. Classes will be conducted in Spanish only, space is limited.



Open to all PSD Parents

Classes will be transmitted via Zoom



Please contact The Center for Parent Partnership for any questions, Lizbet Dunning 661.223.3304 or

Professor Patricio Landazuri 818.836.9693

Orientation with will take place on September 3rd at 10:00 a.m.

Please use the zoom link below to join the meeting

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://palmdalesd.zoom.us/j/989